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1) In round one, the Commission directed staff to contract with five local level organizations to 
expand advocacy, education, and outreach to their local communities. What recommendations 
do you have regarding this local level approach? 

2) What advantages would there be in contracting with a statewide advocacy organization to assist 
the efforts of local immigrant and refugee organizations? 

3) Should the Commission award one contract to five specific immigrant and refugee populations 
or continue to award one contract to an organization within each of the five mental health 
regions. Is there another approach to consider? 

4) What should be measured to determine the success of the immigrant and refugee stakeholder 
contract(s)? 

 


